
  
 
The Resident 
19 Valley Road 
Bridport 
Dorset  
DT6 4JS 
 

18th December 2020 
Dear Resident 
 
RE: RUBBLE AND WEEDS  
 
We have received a complaint regarding the rubble and weeds along the boundary of your 
property.  The complainant has said that the weeds are growing through the rubble and into 
the pavement making the surface slippery.   
 
We take all complaints seriously. However this particular complaint refers to a potential 
safety hazard and we are sure that you would not want an accident to occur outside your 
property.  To avoid any potential slip hazard or accident we would be very grateful if you 
could clear the rubble away from the pavement edge and deal with the weeds that are 
encroaching onto the pavement. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Cllr A J Basker 
Chairman  
Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council 
clerk@bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
Website www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
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